
Dear church body (local and regional), 
  
Thank you again for coming to assist with relief work today. There were many who gave their time and 
energy to assist with building sheds and on work sites. Thank you! There has been some frustration with 
the limited access to roads. These appear to be changing throughout the day, but we will try and keep 
you updated as best we can.  
 
Here are a few updates and opportunities… 
 

1. Sunday, April 19: will be a day of rest. We will suspend all work crew and distribution efforts 
for the day unless we hear of an urgent need. 

 
2. Storage Sheds: We currently have eight empty storage sheds onsite at CPC. Please let us 

know if you need storage space beginning on Monday. Thank you for the construction crews 
who set these up! 

 
3. Bins: We have plenty of storage bins and boxes at the church – as well as tarps. If your home 

(or a neighbor) needs these things, please let me know. 
 

4. Food Distribution: We will begin only distributing food and water to work crews beginning 
next week. There are many restaurants and others who are providing hot meals onsite. If 
you are aware of food needs, however, please let me know and we will coordinate a 
delivery. 

 
5. Work Crews: We will have work crews scheduled for next week. We will have a work crew 

scheduled for Monday beginning at 4 p.m. starting at the church.  
 

6. Updates: These updates will become uploaded on our website www.cpcchatt.org/relief 
  
Thank you for your continued prayers! 
Jake Bennett, Executive Pastor 
 


